

7/2/2025

Mayor Tom Farmer City of Benton 410 River St Benton, AR 72015

RE: Bid Results for Early Dirt Package

Dear Mayor Farmer,

July 2, 2025, we opened bids on the Early Dirt Package for the Thomas RV and Soccer Project, and we received two (2) responsive bids.

We have reviewed the bids and based on the results we recommend rejecting the bids, revising the scope and documents, then rebidding the project.

Please do not hesitate to call should you have any questions and as always, thank you for allowing us to be of service.

Sincerely,

McClelland Consulting Engineers, Inc.

Dan Beranek PE

President, Little Rock Office.